WEST LOTHIAN COMMUNITY CHOICES — UPDATE ON GROUNDS
MAINTENANCE CONSULTATION AND SERVICE DELIVERY

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Operational Services updating on the approach for the
delivery of Community Choices for Grounds Maintenance and providing
an update on the results from the consultation on Grounds Maintenance
activities.

It was recommended that the panel note the:

-

. Community Choices approach for Grounds Maintenance;
2. findings from the consultation for Grounds Maintenance;
3. officer recommendations that the council continue with its current
priorities and service standards for Grounds Maintenance activities,

and

4. officer recommendations that officers develop options based on the
three keys themes identified from participants feedback for
consultation with communities in Summer/Autumn 2022.

Decision

To note the contents of the report.



